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Dear applicant,
Thank you for your interest in the ENYGO Short Clinical Visit 2024. This form is a part of the application process.
· Please tell us what previous ENYGO activities you have participated in the past:

· Please reply to the following questions:              
· Why do you apply for the ENYGO Short Clinical Visit?

· What do you expect from the ENYGO Short Clinical Visit?

· How many years of experience do you have in the gynae oncology?

· Which visit are you interested in?
☐	Charité, Berlin, October 7-9, 2024
☐	Královské Vinohrady, Prague, November 25-27, 2024
☐	Vall d'Hebron, Barcelona, December 9-11, 2024

Completed form send together with your CV please send us by e-mail: tereza.cicakova@esgo.org 

Thank you for your help.
We will get back to you after the evaluation process. 
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